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Temporary use of Construction 
Gate 3 on Hospital Road—Friday 13 
March and Saturday 14 March 2020 

Construction Gate 3, located on Hospital Road 
near Magill Street, will be temporarily activated 
to support construction vehicle access to/ from 
the southern section of site.  

During this activity, approximately 30 trucks 
per day will enter and exit the site via Gate 3 
using a temporary ramp. 

This activity will occur during approved hours 
6am to 6pm weekdays, and 8am to 5pm 
Saturday. 

Construction vehicles will be minimised during 
peak traffic periods to reduce impacts on the 
Hospital Campus and local road network.  

This activity is required to remove waste 
material from site. Any hazardous material 
identified will be removed by licenced 
contractors in accordance with legislative 
requirements and associated industry codes of 
practice. 

All trucks will be covered prior to leaving site. 
Air quality monitoring and dust suppression 
measures will also be in place during this 
activity. 

Botany Street Gate 1 will remain operational 
during this time providing construction access 
to the remainder of the site. 



For more information:  

Community Contact: 1800 571 866 

randwickcampusredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au 

randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au 

Work hours 
This activity will occur during approved hours 
6am to 6pm weekdays, and 8am to 5pm 
Saturday. 

Truck movements will be reduced during peak 
traffic periods to minimise impacts to local 
roads. 

Thank you for your patience as we undertake 
this important work. This activity may be 
rescheduled due to weather or unforeseen 
circumstances.  

Getting in touch  
We encourage you to get in touch. 

Please call 1800 571 866 or use the email 
address below. 

Construction Gate 3 located on Hospital Road, 
near Magill Street intersection  


